
I urge you to support HR 3518, Victims of Agent Orange Relief Act of 2021, introduced by Barbara Lee 

Dear Member of Congress, 

As your constituent, I am very concerned about the serious continuing danger to the health of those exposed to Agent 
Orange during the U.S. war in Vietnam.  Agent Orange was sprayed over south Vietnam inflicting death, major illnesses 
and disabilities on more than 3 million Vietnamese and hundreds of thousands of U.S. veterans and Vietnamese 
Americans.  They—and their children and grandchildren—suffer from cancers, immune deficiencies, reproductive 
illnesses and severe birth defects.  People continue to be sickened by exposure to dioxin that remains in the soil in those 
areas of Vietnam heavily contaminated by the spraying and dumping of Agent Orange. 

Because I believe that our country has a responsibility to heal the wounds of war and because Vietnamese people, 
Vietnamese Americans, and the children of U.S. veterans have yet to receive meaningful help from the U.S. government, 
I ask that you support HR 3518, the Victims of Agent Orange Relief Act of 2021, introduced by Rep. Barbara Lee to: 

 Provide health care and social services for affected Vietnamese,
 Provide medical assistance and disability benefits to affected children of American Vietnam veterans,
 Provide health care for affected Vietnamese Americans and their offspring, and
 Clean up the lands and restore eco-systems contaminated by Agent Orange/dioxin in Vietnam.
 Conduct research into the health effects of Agent Orange in the U.S. and Vietnam.

Sincerely, 
Name (print) _______________________________________ Signature_______________________________________ 

Address __________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City ________________________________________________________________State_____Zip Code_____________ 

Phone __________________________________________ E-mail _________________________________________ 
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Please return this card to the Vietnam Agent Orange Relief and Responsibility Campaign.  We will collect these cards and 
personally present stacks of them to the Senators from your state and the Representative from your Congressional 
District to show them that there is strong support from their constituents for legislation to secure justice for the victims of 
Agent Orange.  Thank you for your support.  Website: www.vn-agentorange.org  

Contributions to support our educational work may also be made at our website above or sent to the address below. 
Make checks to: Veterans For Peace/VAORRC. 

To: 
Vietnam Agent Orange Relief and Responsibility 
Campaign  
P.O. Box 303 - Prince Station 
New York, New York 10012-0006 
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